
Mark Flaten
Director of Teaching & Learning

E 2325 King Road
Waupaca, WI 54981

Phone- 715/258-4121
FAX- 715/258-4125

To: Members of the School Board
Ronald Saari, District Administrator

From: Mark Flaten, Director of Teaching and Learning

Date: 7/19/2022

Re: Student Assessments Annual Notice
____________________________________________________________________________________

Background
In alignment with our annual standards notification, here is our annual Student Assessments notification.

Summary
As stated in Board policy 2623, the School District of Waupaca believes “Balanced, ongoing assessment
is essential to the District’s mission of providing an education appropriate to each student. Systematic
collection, interpretation and application of assessment data are necessary to determine student learning
and progress, to allow for accountability in teaching and learning, and to facilitate appropriate program
review.”

Recommendation
This is an annual notification memo, therefore no recommendation is necessary.
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https://www.waupaca.k12.wi.us/cms_files/resources/Student%20Assessment%20-%20BOE%20346-R1%20.pdf
http://go.boarddocs.com/wi/waupaca/Board.nsf/goto?open&id=CCHLCV55C4D5

